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Welcome 

Happy Friday to you all!

Another busy fortnight with continuing EYFS 25 parent tours, Pupil
Consultation evenings, pupils taking part in several events in the local
Community and supporting Children in Need!

Reminders to please return your flu vaccination consent forms (stating Yes
or No), FoTS are holding a Mufti Day on Friday 22nd Nov in exchange for a
bottle for their Christmas Fayre bottle tombola and if you are able, a £1
contribution to the School Council fund as part of Anti-Bullying week.
The Chartwells Christmas lunch (Weds 18th December) will also need to be
ordered via ParentPay by the cut-off date of Thurs 5th December. The menu
can be viewed further down the Newsletter).

Have a lovely weekend! 

Best wishes from the Thakeham Family.

If there has been any change to when you gave consent for the school to
administer school kept medicine, please notify the school office as soon as
possible. Many thanks.
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Attendance

Thank you for your support in helping our pupils to see the

value in each and every day at school. We track attendance

because only a little missed can have a huge long-term

impact on a child’s progress.

Our target is 97%.

Current attendance percentages for this academic year to

date are:

Beatles Class: 98%

Wonder Class: 98%

Marley Class: 95%

Franklin Class: 96%

Well done everyone! 



At Thakeham we CARE

Headteacher: Mr Will McDonald
Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Emma Hopkins
SENCO: Mrs Bex Stender
Operations Manager: Mrs Georgina Ritchie

Thakeham Primary School
www.thakehamps.co.uk

office@thakehamps.co.uk
01903 740 176

Awards this Fortnight 

This year, we have moved away from using the
Super Learning Hero Awards because they do not
match our new school systems and values. The children helped us
choose the new awards. They decided to base them on our 3Rs
(Ready, Respectful, Responsible). The pupils who achieve an
Honours Award will be invited to a special Awards Ceremony in the
summer term.

This fornight’s weekly awards go to the following pupils:

Ready to Learn 
Award

Respect
Award

Responsible
Award

Headteacher
Award

Honours
Award

Oscar T (Beatles)
Daisy (Wonder)
Isla (Wonder)
Ava (Marley)

Reilly (Marley)
Olivia P (Franklin)

Daisy (Beatles)
Edward (Wonder)

Eryn (Franklin)
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Inclusion Newsletter
This week is anti-bullying week and the theme is ‘Choose Respect’.

In school we always focus on the positive language. We model what
we should be doing or saying and support children in doing the same.

Take some time to share these positive actions that your
child/children could do to make sure they are a great friend and
showing respect to those they meet.

Best wishes, Mrs Stender
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Time to Shine! 

If there’s anything you would like us to celebrate, please email (with
photographs attached) office@thakehamps.co.uk.

Lucy, Holly and Alhannah all attended the Sandra Wilson School of 
Performing Arts Halloween camp over half term. 
They all had a great time acting, doing arts and craft, playing games, 
cooking and showing off their talents in the Halloween show.

Reuben and Malakai took part in the Remembrance Day parade in 
Storrington with their local Beavers group.

mailto:office@thakehamps.co.uk
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School Life

Rotary Lunch Community Award

As part of their community award, some of our Year 5/6 prefects served lunch to residents in the 
local village hall organised by the Rotary Club and our neighbourhood wardens.
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School Life

Year 5/6 Basketball and Football Tournaments

Some of our pupils represented the school in some locality school
tournaments in Steyning, organised by SGS.

Little Big Sing
Our Year 2s took part in a singing event at Storrington Primary School
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School Life

Our Book Worms led in assembly on Thursday morning sharing their 
'choice' books from our library with the school.
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Thakeham Reporters

We have had a busy time at school with lots of events that our pupils can take part in: the prefects 
have been to the Storrington Rotary Club serving a delicious mid-day meal at the Storrington Village 
hall. Our prefects told us: “ We got to serve people and feel good about ourselves.” We were also 
told: “They were all really kind and we got a brownie at the end to say thank you.” Furthermore: “ 
Everyone there was very friendly and always said thank you,” said Erin, Evelyn and Nikos. They all 
had a great time talking to all of the elderly people and loved going to help them. Showing our 
school values excellently and they would all like to go next time.

At the other end of the corridor - Wonder- the year 2s have had an exciting time at the Little Big 
Sing. We were told lots of wonderful things about the experience: “My favourite song was ‘Plant a 
seed’” (Amber). “ It was very fun,” (Madi). “I liked the car journey,” (Matilda). “ I liked the break 
time, “( Lexi). “ I liked when she played the piano,” (Arlo). “ All of the songs were amazing,”
(Edward). “My favourite song was Rain Rain beautiful rain,”( Bodhi). I’m sure that they will all 
remember this experience fondly and all want to go again next time.

This term we have been preparing for this year's Christmas Nativity. KS2 are going to be the vocals 
and KS1 are the cast. We are getting ready by practicing our festive songs. We feel this year’s 
Christmas Nativity is going to be outstanding! We are sure that our hard work will pay off. Everyone 
is very excited as the Nativity approaches in the distance.

Reported by: Amelie and Eloise.
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Friends of Thakeham Primary School (FoTS)
FoTS recently hosted a Bake Sale and a Halloween Disco which were both an 
amazing success, raising lots of money for the school! Your support was much 
appreciated. Next event is Mufti day on Friday 22nd November in exchange for 
a bottle for our bottle tombola at the Christmas Fayre (Sat 7th Dec 1-3pm).

Acct name: Friends of Thakeham
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Friends of Thakeham Primary School (FoTS)
Friday 22nd November – Mufti Day in exchange for a bottle for the bottle 
tombola. Second hand Christmas jumpers and clothing donations can be  
bought into the school office ahead of the Christmas Fayre (Sat 7th Dec 1:00-
3:00pm) – many thanks for your support!
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Dates for Your Diary

Fri 22nd Nov – FoTS Mufti Day in exchange for a bottle for the Xmas Fayre 
bottle tombola and if you can, £1 for the School Council fund.
Thur 28th Nov – whole school flu clinic (please remember to complete the 
Consent Form stating Yes or No)
Sat 7th Dec: FoTS Christmas Fayre

Dates with more info to follow nearer the time:

Tues 17th Dec: Beatles Nativity Play
Weds 18th Dec: Christmas Lunch/Christmas Jumper Day
Weds 18th Dec: Whole School Nativity
Fri 20th Dec: End of term
Mon 23rd Dec-Fri 3rd Jan: Winter break
Mon 6th Jan: Start of Spring term





Be THAKEHAM!

Be one of  the BEST!

Looking for a school place?
Thakeham is unique in the area. Why? We offer a Small School setting but with BIG school
facilities and opportunities. Our small size means we really do know each of our 105 pupils. We
can nurture them in a way a large school cannot. Our pupils feel safe; they are happy; and they
are celebrated for who they are! Our outcomes are well above the National Average in all areas
from Early Years through to Year 6. In short… our pupils are the BEST and achieve the BEST!

“My favourite thing about Thakeham is that it is a community. I know every adult will help me, I
have so many friends and I know everyone cares.” Quote from a current Year 6 pupil.

“Pupils and parents recognise the kind and nurturing nature of this school. Pupils feel included
and welcome. Staff expertly identify pupils who need support. Behaviour is positive. Developing
pupil leadership is given a high priority. Thakeham continues to be a good school.” Ofsted 2024.

Tel:

01903 

740176

Join today!
Thakeham Primary School












